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BOY TRAINING
Complete BOY annual training
asap. All training should be
done by September 30. Make
sure to complete the annual
training acknowledgement
form. 
VARIQUEST TRAINING
Many of you have asked about
training for our new Variquest Letter
Cutting machine. There are not any
trainings, but if you spend 5 minutes
playing with it, you will have all you
need. 

WCPSS LEARNING PLAN

Our instructional blueprint will align
with the WCPSS Learning Plan. Our
school focus for the year will be on
Lever 2 - High Yield Instructional
Strategies. These strategies include
many of the protocols and
strategies already in EL. More is
coming about the Learning Plan. 

Can you explain the activities you used today to
help students understand the material better?

The plan is to have extended
care ready to begin at 3:30 PM
next Tuesday. Thank you to
everyone as we work through
week 1 snags. 

https://wakeconnect.wcpss.net/sites/2022-23-beginning-of-year-training-and-requirements/SitePageModern/65470/2022-23-beginning-of-year-training-and-requirements
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POSTER PRINTER
Reach out to Mrs. Shirley if you
need to print a color poster. Be
mindful that the ink is very
expensive as you determine
your poster needs. 

CARPOOL AFTER SCHOOL
We do not have an extended care
program to support carpool
students. Late carpool students
must wait with his/her teacher until
the parent arrives. Do not send
students to the office. Office staff
leaves at 3:30 and 4:00 PM. 

LUNCH NUMBERS

Teachers, please create a system
for your students to either learn
their lunch numbers or print their
numbers out in the younger grades
to ensure that the lunch line moves
smoothly. 

You can view the student and family newsletter at
wcpss.net/zebulones

The plan is to have extended
care ready to begin at 3:30 PM
next Tuesday. Thank you to
everyone as we work through
week 1 snags. 




